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25" Aug 2011
Your Ref: ewja/wr/w85126.

Dear Eric Anderson,

I refer to your return letter dated 23" Aug 2011, in which you asked for more
information regarding my Mums licence (Jane Mair) about going into partnership
with myself, Gary Mair.

The licence/ hackney plate number is A063, which is due for renewal on 30™
September 2011 and is currently on a salon vehicle: We do wish for the commuttee to
relax the provision in this case and would be grateful if you allow my Mum to apply
for a new licence in partnership with myself and to keep the same vehicle, in this case
a Ford Mondeo. '

Should the committee agree to the above request, and consider the application in time
for the September meeting can you please advise us what we need to do and what
application form we need to fill in before the existing licence expires.

Kind Regards,
Gary & Jane Mair.



Gary Matr

15 Aug 2011
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For the attention of:

Mr Eric Anderson. éf?r*{rjr;

IRCEE: K

Dear Licensing committee,
After having a brief conversation with Jackie Wallace on 15/08/2011 I was advised to

write a letter concerning our application.

My Mum, Jane Ann Margaret Mair has hackney plate number A063, which is due for
renewal on 30/09/2011.

As I explained to Jackie, my Mum and I (Gary Mair) would like to go into partnership
‘and was not sure how to go about it.

As the licence is now due on 30/09/2011 we thought that now would be the time to
apply for a grant in the partnership of the licence and hope to be considered at the
next licensing committee meeting, which is due in September, just before the renewal

date.

I would be extremely grateful if the committee would have time to consider our grant
and, as advised by Jackie, if successful my mum would know if she should surrender

her licence and apply/grant for a new one in both our names.

Kind Regards,
Gary & Jane Mair.



